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5.2.2022 

We have been enjoying the snow in Iisalmi since November. Kari Kuokka started prepare 

snowmobile tracks already at the beginning of December, which was very far-sighted move.  

We have had heavy snowfall and freezing temperatures. 

A network of snowmobile tracks is in excellent shape! Here are a some picks from the terrain.
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The functions of the competition center have been carefully considered 

and we are following current COVID-19 guidelines and recommendations. 

The competition itself is the most important, and we will focus on the success of its arrangements.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Iisalmi! 

Ritva Partanen 

Event director 


